
Welcome to Year 2
Meet the Team…

2S: Miss Alice Sendall, Miss Gemma Andrewartha and Miss 
Natalie Bray

2D: Mr Jody Day and Susie Ball

Welcome



Big Questions in Year 2
Each big question seeks to answer a big question.

Autumn – What do we need to survive? 

Why does Falmouth have a castle? 

Spring – How does our nation shine? 

How do we help plants to grow?

Summer – Which would you choose; home or away?

Topics



Big Questions

Year 2 Big Questions
Further information about learning in our wider 

SHINE curriculum can be found on our school 

website. 

Select Curriculum.

Scroll down to find the year group and then click 

the link to discover more details about that topic. 



Timetable

Year 2 Timetable

• PE: Indoor – See the newsletter in September

• PE: Outdoor – See the newsletter in September

• Please remember to name all school clothing including PE 
kit and shoes

• Ex-days- Fortnightly

• Library - See the newsletter in September



Homework

Year 2 Homework

• Daily reading – Bring your reading record into school every 
day. This is also a useful means of communication but 
please ensure your child is aware of any messages they 
should be passing on.

• Weekly: Maths and English – Set on a Wednesday and 
returned on Mondays. 10 minutes should be allocated for 
each of these. Your child may take more or less time to 
complete these and should aim to reach the end. 

• Practise times tables (2 ,5, 10) and corresponding division 
facts. Practise weekly spellings.



Reading Records

Reading Records and Rewards
To reward reading in Year 2, we will use Reading 
Karate. Children will earn bands as they reach 
each stage, with one read each day being 
counted towards the total number.

As always, please support your 

child to complete their reading 

record. Children should read at 

home at least 4 times a week.

As well as reading for pleasure in 

‘their heads’, it is also important 

for children to read aloud to an 

adult to practise their fluency 

and also to talk about what they 

have read. 



Behaviour

Behaviour Behaviour at King Charles is RAG rated (Red, Amber, 

Green).

Children are rewarded in many ways at KC for good 

behaviour.

Consequences are also in place to support children. 



Golden Time and 
Classroom Rewards

Golden Time and Classroom Rewards
• Golden Time is there for each child to keep and lasts for 30 

minutes, once a week.

• If Golden Time is lost, there will always be an opportunity to 
earn it back.

• Children move up the chart for good behaviour for learning, 
never down. On reaching the top, children earn a sticker for 
their chart. Once the chart is full they can choose a prize 
from the box.



Potential Y2 Educational Visits

• Pendennis Castle

• Trebah Gardens

• Gyllyngvase Beach

• Falmouth library

Educational Visits



KS1 SATs 
At the end of Year 2, children in England sit tests in: 

• Reading

• Maths

These tests are set externally and marked in school. Your child’s 

marks will be used in conjunction with teacher assessment to 

give a broader picture of their attainment.

The tests will take place in May.

KS1 SATs



Contact

And finally... 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to email us:

year2.kingcharles@kernowlearning.co.uk

Please be reminded that these inboxes are checked regularly 
although during the day our focus will always be on our 
teaching. Any urgent messages should be directed to the office 
in the first instance. 

Many thanks for your continued support.

mailto:year6.kingcharles@kernowlearning.co.uk

